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Elementary Principal’s Report 
NRHEG Elementary School 

June 13, 2017 
 

NRHEG Miss ion Statement :  
Empowering students with knowledge and skills to succeed. 

Vision Statement :  
To be the school district of choice, inspiring excellence in academics, arts and activities. 

 
1.  Enrollment at the Elementary (2016-2017 School Year) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
2. On Friday, June 2, sixty-six kindergarten students graduated from NRHEG 

Elementary.  The Class of 2029 spent the morning together joining in 
scheduled activities and participated in a picnic lunch at the Ellendale city 
Park with family.  At 1:00 p.m. everyone gathered in the gym for the 
graduation ceremony.   

 
3. On Monday, June 5, we held our Quarter 4 Panther Pride Reward Day and 125 family members 

attended our Panther Pride Picnic.  At 1:00 p.m. we held our Buddy Bench installation on the 
playground. 

     

 Enrollment 
# of 

Sections Students/Sect. 

ECSE 19 3  

Bridges 14 1 14 

K 53 3 18 

1 66 4 16-17 

2 63 4 15-16 

3 49 2 24-25 

4 73 3 24-25 

5 74 3 24-25 

    

Total 411  06/13/2017 

Enrollment 
History 

December 2015 
424 

January 2016 
426 

May 2016 
423 

August 2016 
411 

September 2016 
423 

October 2016 
424 

November 2016 
419 

December 2016 
422 

January 2017 
422 

February 2017 
422 

March 2017 
424 

April 2017 
423 

May 2017 
423 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
        Learn more about the purpose of the Buddy Bench from this brief video:   

https://youtu.be/eNI0Y-GQkzg 
 

4. The NRHEG PTO will be installing concrete to connect our current sidewalks to the playground 
equipment.  This will greatly assist the students in getting from one set of equipment to the other 
when the ground is wet or muddy.  They will also be installing trees near the Buddy Benches. 
 

5. Beginning with the fall of 2017, in collaboration with Mr. Paula and a few high school students, 
we will be able to provide an opportunity for our students that haven’t been made available since 
the elementary sites came together in 2009.  The Elementary Tutoring concept will return.  Three 
to four secondary students will begin their day in Ellendale and will be assigned to elementary 
classrooms where they will be working directly with students needing additional academic 
support.  Secondary students will spend the first hour at the elementary and will then return to 
their school. 

 
6. We are currently working with staff at Sequoia to finalize the details on Millie’s Garden, which 

will be located under our NRHEG Elementary School sign.  Staff collected monies to be used to 
create this living garden in honor of long-time elementary custodian Millie Paulson. 

 


